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☐Health and Safety of Students and Schools  ☐Action/Discussion 
☐Credibility and Communication ☐Information/Discussion 
☐Fiscal Solvency, Accountability and Integrity   ☐Public Hearing 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
SUBJECT: Contract for Services with Agile Technologies DBA HUDL for the 2023-24 School Year  
 
DATE:   April 20, 2023 
 
PERSON(S) RESPONSIBLE: Lito Garcia, Pacific Grove High School Principal 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The District Administration recommends the Board review and approve the contract for services with the 
Agile Technologies DBA HUDL for the 2023-24 school year. 
  
BACKGROUND:  
 
This is not a new vendor. Agile Technologies DBA HUDL provides filming and archival services for the 
teams to be able to review and develop strategies for team play.  
 
INFORMATION: 
  
This contract for services is for the 2023-24 school year. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
$1,999.00. This will be paid out of the Athletic Department Fund. Various teams use this service. 
Payment is shared among various team sub accounts.  


